
CARE Committee
September Giving Month

For the past three years our members have contributed 
so generously to our Giving Month projects that the 

CARE Committee and the synagogue would like to say 
“Thank You” again. On September 7 and 8 we will 

deliver a free delicious challah to all local members in 
good standing.

We still need more volunteer drivers. If you are ready 
and able, please reach out ASAP so you can be part of 

this wonderful team.

You do not need to be home at the drop-off time, but if 
you will be on vacation, please let us know and we 

won’t deliver a challah to you. Challahs will be double 
bagged and can be put somewhere safe until you arrive 

home later on the delivery day.

Monetary donations to help offset our cost are 
welcome. Please send your check made out to 

JCCP/CBT and mark the envelope September Giving 
Month.

Thank you to everyone in advance

Debbie and Roz

Debbie Zeiler
Dibble.one@gmail.com
201-906-8257

Roz Gerard
memapop@aol.com
201-262-5828
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